

TOWER VIEWS

May 23, 2013

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF

Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

ode to sweet restraint

- o live life
- o live love
- o live laughter
- o live light
- o live lady like
- o live leery
- o live olive like

d maggi



Calling All Young People Children and Youth

Musical Volunteers are needed for entertainment at our All-Church Picnic,

June 2! Bring a vocal or instrumental solo or group. You will perform outside on a special stage! If you are interested or for more information, contact Sam or the church office.

Prayer Team Begins Now



If you have an e-mail address and would like to receive messages about those who are in special need of prayer, and you would be willing to pray for them, please send your e-mail address to Ashley. If you do not have an e-mail address and would like to be a part of the prayer team please let Ashley know and she will assign someone to call you when prayer requests come in.

Next Sunday Sermon Phillipians 2: 3-11



Darlene Woods, Janice Sloan, Ann Moberly and Rosemary Hardinger

Serving in the U.S. Military

Tiffany Cox - Florida Destry Walrath - Hawaii Tim Wright - Afghanistan Pray for Peace The Cub Scouts need our help!

The local cub scouts are in need of 2 liter bottles with the cap. They are doing a project this summer during camp and will need at least 150! You can bring your 2 liter bottles into the church office and the Scouts will pick them up from there. Thank you for your help!

Calendar of Events

Sunday, May 26 Happy Shirt Day

8:30 - Early Morning Worship

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, May 27

Church Office Closed

Wednesday, May 22

10:00 - Bible Study

Friday, May 31

6:00 - Anderson/Moore Wedding Rehearsal

Saturday, June 1

5:00 - Anderson/Moore Wedding



Worship Assistants



Greeters- Carl and Angela Entrop Ed and Kay Morehead

Ushers - Ralph and Linda Sites

Gathering music - 8:30 - Peggy Arthur

10:30 - Janet Parks

Children's Sermon - Susan Hutcherson

Acolytes - Abbie Dameron and Natalie Wagoner

It's time to be thinking of summer and here are a few events that you might want to mark on your calendar:



All Church Picnic

Sunday, June 2 at 5:00 p.m. on the church lawn. The Church will provide meat, drinks, and table service. Church members bring a side dish/dessert and lawn chairs. Entertainment will be provided by the children of the church

Scholarships

Sunday, June 9 scholarships will be presented at the 10:30 service.

Vacation Bible School

July 8 - 12 9:00 - 11:15 a.m. for children age 4 through 5th grade

Missoula Children's Theatre

July 22 through July 27 for children who have completed kindergarten through 2013 graduating high school seniors

Altar Flowers

Each Sunday, flower arrangements for the sanctuary's chancel area are provided by members and friends of the church. There are still a few dates opened if you are interested in donating flowers. Please sign up on the flower calendar located on the bulletin board by the library, or call the church office at 885-5597.

Visiting

The Homebound Visitation Team will be taking a break during the summer!

With summer being such a busy time for everyone, we are going to put the monthly visitation on hold until September. We still encourage everyone to check in and visit with our homebound members.



Have a great summer!

Don't forget to check the church calendar for any upcoming events!!

